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Elizabeth LaFleur

From: Greg Blackmore <greg@blackmoreplanning.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:52 PM
To: Elizabeth LaFleur; Andy Kim; Chris Thome
Subject: Re: Compass corner

Hi Beth -  
 
My client is requesting that the application remain on hold for another 90 days to further consider comments, 
upcoming code changes, and the most efficient path forward.   
 
Thanks, and please feel free to let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.   
 
Greg Blackmore 
Blackmore Planning and Development Services, LLC 
541.419.1455 
blackmoreplanning.com 
 
 
NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please advise 
the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. 
Thank you. 
 

From: Elizabeth LaFleur <elafleur@bendoregon.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 11:06 AM 
To: Greg Blackmore <greg@blackmoreplanning.com>; Andy Kim <arise3kim@hotmail.com>; Chris Thome 
<CThome@steele-arch.com> 
Subject: RE: Compass corner  
  
Sounds good.  
  
Thanks, 
Beth 
  
  
  
  

 

Beth LaFleur, AICP 
Senior Planner 
Community and Economic Development Department 
710 NW Wall Street, Bend, OR  97703 
Office: 541-330-4019  
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From: Greg Blackmore <greg@blackmoreplanning.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 11:03 AM 
To: Elizabeth LaFleur <elafleur@bendoregon.gov>; Andy Kim <arise3kim@hotmail.com>; Chris Thome 
<CThome@steele-arch.com> 
Subject: Compass corner 
  

Hi Beth - regarding the compass corner project, my client has requested that the project remain on hold for another 30 
days as we consider comments, upcoming code changes, and the most efficient path forward.   
  
Please let us know if you have any questions or need anything else at this time.   
  
Greg  
  
Sent from a mobile device, please excuse any grammatical errors. 
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: Emails are generally public records and therefore subject to public disclosure unless 
exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law. Emails can be sent inadvertently to unintended recipients 
and contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the 
recipient), please advise by return email and delete immediately without reading or forwarding to others. Thank you.  

 CAUTION: External Email. Use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.  


